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3rd Grade News





Margaret Elementary School


January 17, 2017
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Quotable quotes…


“What we learn becomes a part of who we are.”


Kathy Jeffords








         























Reminders-








If you have not let your child’s teacher know if your child will be attending the Chattanooga field trip, please do so this week. The first field trip installment is due January 31st. Your teacher will send home information about individual payments this week. 








A math fact log will be coming home every Monday in place of UnHomework. This will be located in your child’s binder. Your child will have a weekly review multiplication drill and single set of facts drill. Your child’s single set of facts for this week is _____________. Our review drill will be on facts 0-10. 








Please be study spelling words with your child nightly. 





Please check your child’s conduct sheet every night and initial. 
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Dates to remember…








January





30th- Valentine Gram Kickoff


31st- 1st Field Trip Installment Due





February





1st- Spring Pictures


10th- Valentines Grams End


14th- Valentines Grams Delivered


20th- President’s Day (No School)





 








   


























My Contact information:





kristin.mcdaniel@sccboe.org


205-629-5034

















Test Schedule





Math – Fact Test Fri. 1-20	


             Fractions Quiz Fri. 1-20





Phonics – Spelling Test Fri. 1-20





Grammar – Pronouns Test Fri. 1-20 



































       






















































































